
 

WHITES CREEK VALLEY PARK  

(COHEN PARK) PLAYGROUND UPGRADE 
 

Inner West Council is upgrading the playground in Whites Creek Valley Park. Based on 
the feedback received during the public meeting in May, we have prepared a concept plan 
showing the proposed upgrade works. The upgrade includes: 
 

 Refurbishment of the cubby house play unit 

 Replacement of the existing synthetic grass with similar  

 Replacement of the big slide and spider web with new senior unit 

 Replacement of rockers with new rockers 

 Replacement of swings with 3 seats including an inclusive nest swing 

 New inclusive see-saw and timber play 

 Replacement of benches with new benches and picnic table setting 

 New bubbler and access path  

 New planting 

 

Please go to www.yoursayinnerwest.com.au for more information. A copy of the concept 

plan is shown in the next page. 

Some areas of the Park will be closed to public use and access during construction. 

 

When? 

The upgrade works are planned to commence in October and are expected to be 
completed by December 2017, weather permitting. The hours of work will be 7am-5.30pm 
Monday-Friday.  

For further information contact Sandra Chin, Project Manager, on 9337 9007   
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
LANDSCAPE CONCEPT PLAN 
  


